
 

 

 
 
Lausanne, October 25, 2017 

 
Ref. No. AIBA20171024 

 
 
Mr N. Ramachandran 
President 
Indian Olympic Association  
 
 
SUBJECT: AIBA Recognized National Federation in India 
 
 
Dear Mr President, 
 
This letter is to confirm that the Boxing Federation of India (BFI), represented by Mr Ajay 
Singh as President, is the only National Federation recognized by AIBA in India.  
 
Therefore, please be informed that, no any other national organization can represent the 
AIBA affiliation in India.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Franco Falcinelli 
AIBA Interim President 
 
cc:  Mr Jérôme Poivey, IOC Head of Institutional Relations and Governance 
 Mr Rahul Bhatnagar, Secretary of the Sports Government of India 
 Mr Rajeev Mehta, Secretary General of Indian Olympic Association 
 Mr Ajay Singh, President of the Boxing Federation of India 


